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Dear City Council & Mayor Sakbun -

As a resident and member of Farrington’s Grove Historical District, | support the Historical Preservation Ordinance.
Passing this ordinance would allow for opportunities to maintain the beauty of our history while also encouraging
thoughtful and purposeful upgrades to older buildings.

We love living in a historic neighborhood and appreciate the history that exists in our town.

Thank you,

Jess Berryhill



